HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION, INC,

January 15, 2025
“IMPORTANT"”
2025 DO NOT PRUNE Notice

Dear Homeowner(s):

The Association has contracted BrightView Landscaping to perform the pruning of all
shrubbery on all private lots and common areas within Fieldstone Homeowners
Association twice a year.

Should you desire to prune your own shrubbery and not participate in this season's
shrubbery pruning program, please fill out, sign and return the form below by March

1st. You must submit this form annually. It does not carry over from the prior
year.

In the event you choose not to participate you will be held responsible for the annual
maintenance of the landscaping located on your property.

If your address does not appear on the 2025 Do Not Prime List, your shrubs
will be pruned, no exceptions.

Sincerely,
Board of Directors
FIELDSTONE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

Visit us at www fieldstonetownhomesnewhope.com

FIELDSTONE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION
2025 ELECTION TO NOT PARTICIPATE IN SHRUBBERY PRUNING PROGRAM

I hereby elect not to participate in Fieldstone Homeowners Association shrubbery
pruning program for the 2025 season.

NAME:

ADDRESS:

TELEPHONE NUMBER:

DATE:

SIGNATURE:

Mail to: Fieldstone Homeowners Association - 975 Easton Road, Suite 102 -
Warrington, PA 18976 / fax to 215-343-4409 or email to k.martyn@cpm975.com

THE FORM MUST BE RETURNED BY MARCH 1, 2025

075 HASTOMN ROAD = SUTTE 102 » WARRINGTON, PA 18976 » 215-343-1550



